
Date:   December 4, 2024


To:       Darwin McClary


From:   Rick Frazier


Re:      Formal request for a hearing 


As you are aware, I have tried to work through you and your office to resolve my water bill 
associated with my residence located at 220 S. Andrews Street, Lake Orion MI 48362.


I wrote you on 10/28/24 stating that I received a water bill for $2273.68, more than five time my 
normal water bill. I informed you that this was due to an outside hose that was left running from 
approximately 7/20/24 to 8/19/24. 


On 11/3/24 you requested that I contact Mr. Sanchez and arrange for a time for him to come 
and inspect the hose. I subsequently wrote you back to inform you that I had left several 
voicemails for Mr. Sanchez and never heard back from him. I then email you and Mr. Sanchez 
to follow up but once again did not hear back from either of you.


Therefore on 11/12/24, I personally came to your office and spoke to you about the matter. You 
assured me once again that the matter would be looked into and yet once again I have heard 
nothing back from you or your office. 


Therefore, I am requesting a formal hearing in front of the Village Council to address this issue. 

As you are aware, in good faith, I went ahead and paid the $2273 bill timely but as previously 
stated I do not feel I should have to pay the sewage portion for water that went into the lake.


I own three homes in the Village and have never had a need to contact the Village office during 
my twenty plus years as a Village taxpayer. I must say that as a long time resident I am 
extremely disappointed with how this matter has been handled, or better yet stated, not 
handled.


Please let me know when the Village Council has the availability to consider my request.


Thank you,


Rick Frazier

248-650-5000



